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Docket llo. 55-8615

David M. Hanning
!!OME ADDRESS DELETED
UllDER 10 CFR 2.790

Dear Mr. Manning:

Dy letter dated January 24, 1992, from Mr. Radford J. Converse,
Resident Manager, we have been informed that you no longer have a
need for maintaining an operating license on the J. A. FitzPatrick
Nuclear Power Plant.

In accordance with 10 CFR 55.55(a) the determination by the f acility
licensee that the licensed individual no longer needs to maintain
a licence will cause the individual's licenna to expire. According-
ly, your License No. SOP-10561-1 has expired.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Richard J. Conto at
(215) 337-5210.

Sincerely,

& 4 N .c S Y /}7 W .,

Lee !!. Dettenhausen, Chief
Operations Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

cc: R. J. Converse, Resident Manager
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